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July 18, 2012

Mr. Christopher Morse
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst
Reports Analysis Division
Federal Election Commission
999 E Street NW
Washington, DC  20463

Re: Vermont Republican Federal Elections Committee - COO035618
    Change in Filing Status for 2012

Dear Mr. Morse:

By means of this letter, I am requesting a change in the filing frequency for the Vermont Republican Federal Elections
Committee from quarterly to monthly for the remainder of calendar year 2012 activity. The next FEC filing for the
Committee would thus be the August monthly report due 8/20, covering the period 7/1/12 through 7/31/12.

Please do not hesitate to contact us at (617) 231-4350 if there are any questions.

Sincerely:

Mark Snelling
Treasurer
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